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Day 4:  God Protects His People 
Portions  of Exodus 14-17 

 

 

DIVE IN! 
Only one day left for us to Dive 
Into God’s Word at our VBS this 
year. It sure looks like the kids 
and teachers are having a good 
time learning more about God’s 
grace.  
 

MEMORY TREASURE: 
Cast all your anxiety on him 
because he cares for you. 
1 Peter 5:7 
 

SEA CREATURE OF THE DAY 
IS... 
Sea Anemone 
The ornately colored sea 
anemone (uh-NEM-uh-nee) is 
named after the equally flashy 
terrestrial anemone flower. A 
close relative of coral and 
jellyfish, anemones are stinging 
polyps that spend most of their 
time attached to rocks on the 
sea bottom or on coral reefs 
waiting for fish to pass close 
enough to get ensnared in their 
v e n o m - f i l l e d  t e n t a c l e s . 
 

Their bodies are composed of 
an adhesive pedal disc, or foot, 
a cylindrical body, and an array 
of tentacles surrounding a 
central mouth. The tentacles 
are triggered by the slightest 

touch, firing a harpoon-like 
filament into their victim and 
injecting a paralyzing neurotoxin. 
The helpless prey is then guided 
into the mouth by the tentacles. 
 
AIR CREATURE OF THE 
WEEK… 
Mud Wasp 
All week long we have been 
talking about the Sea Creatures 
that are helping us learn more 
about God’s Word but we also 
have some Air Creatures that are 
NOT part of the lessons. A good 
number of very large and scary 
wasps are trying to spoil our fun. 
Be assured we are taking care of 
the problem. Zach Thooft and 
Jordan Schreiner are not only 
helping out in the kitchen this 
week but are also pretty handy 
with a can of wasp spay. I think 
by the end of the day on 
Thursday our stinging situation 
will be resolved. 
 

HELPERS: 
We have already told you who 
are teachers for the week have 
been but they are not the only 
ones who play a big part in the 
week. A number of other people 
have also been very helpful in 
making our VBS successful. Mrs. 
Michelle Thooft is heading up our 
crafts this year. She is being 
helped by Mrs. Lori Duscher. 
Making sure all of our sea 
explorers are well fed has been 
Miss Anna Biastock.  

RESTROOMS: 
Did you ever wonder why they 
call bathrooms “restrooms”? I 
can’t say as I have ever said, “I 
am feeling a little tired I think I 
will go to the restroom and lay 
down. Anyway – our restrooms/
bathrooms in the older section 
at Samuel are looking much 
nicer now. (You might even 
want to go in and take a rest) 
Mr. Walt Strangman has put in 
a lot of time working on them. 
There is new tile on the floor 
and the partitions have all been 
sanded and painted. It looks 
much nicer now. We also want 
to thank Mr. Brian Onken for 
helping out with this project too. 
 
BALLOONS: 
We would like the children who 
are singing to meet at the 
Liberty Park band shell at 8:45 
Sunday morning.  You will know 
where we are meeting when 
you see the balloons.  We will 
practice the song and then sit 
together as a group. 
 
VILLAGE DRIVE: 
It looks like the best way to 
enter the school parking lot will 
be from Birch Street.  We hope 
that there will be two of the 
three entrances open. 


